
 

  

 

 

    

 

 

 

The next Senior Adult Activity 
will take place on July 9th. We 
will leave church at 10:00 a.m. 

and take a back yard garden tour 
in Bardstown Grace                

Permaculture. We will then go 
eat at Maywood Country Club. 
Please join us and bring a friend 

for a time of food, fun, and      
fellowship!  

 
Thank you very much for your generous support 
of our church ministries.  

The weekly offering report is available on the 
documents rack in the vestibule.  If you have any 
questions, please contact the Financial Secretary, 
Andrea Morrison.  

Offering plates are passed during the service. 
Online giving may be conveniently done by scan-
ning the QR Code above. 

The Young at Heart Sunday 
School class will be collecting 
personal care items through the 

end of July to donate to 
Brookhaven for Back to School. 

Possible items needed are:    
shampoo, soap, deodorant,    

toothpaste, toothbrushes, combs, 
and hair brushes. Donations can be 

dropped off in their Sunday 
School room. 

 
Interim Pastor 
Bro. Rusty Ellison   

502-671-9311 
pastor@muldraughhill.org 

 
Minister of  Music 
Kathy Hardy Snow 

910-465-6219 
 

Minister of Youth 
Cameron Edwards 

270-501-0540 
 

Minister of Children 
Tiffany Underwood 

270-403-5656 
 

Sunday School Director 
Mark Carney 
270-469-6328 

 
Chairman of Deacons 

Jim Sabo, Jr. 
270-849-4050 

 
__________________________ 

 
 

This Week’s Volunteers: 
 

Organist 
Wanda Buckler 

 
Pianist 

Martha Whitehouse 
 

Deacon of the Week 
Adam Bland 

270-469-6179 
 

Greeters of the Week 
Jim & Linda Sabo 

 

 



 

Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church 
 

June 29, 2025 
 

Sunday School: 9:30 a.m. 
Morning Worship Service: 10:30 a.m.  

 

Prelude 
Welcome & Announcements 
Tolling of the Hour  
Hymn #3 “Worthy of Worship”   
Hymn #212 “I Love You, Lord”  
Prayer Concerns/Prayer 
Children’s Sermon 
VBS Performance by Kids 
Worship Hymn “Reckless Love” 
Offertory Prayer 
Worship with Tithes and Offerings   
Message: “How’s Your Love Life?” 
                  (Matthew 22:34-40) 
                -Bro. Rusty Ellison 
Invitation Hymn #320 “Turn Your Eyes upon  
                                       Jesus” 
Postlude 

 

6:00 PM: Bible Study with Bro. Rusty 

5:30 PM: Youth Group - Fun, Games, and Bible Study  

                     - Cameron Edwards   

6:00 PM: Mountain Movers (Age 3—6th grade)  

                        -Tiffany Underwood 

 

MORNING WORSHIP ATTENDANCE  
(June 22, 2025): 

Sunday School: 116        Worship Service: 179   

Clerical Secretary Contact Information: 

Jessica Veatch Cell: 270-402-2005 

Email: secretary@muldraughhill.org  

 
  
 

How’s Your Love Life? 

Matthew 22:34-40 

 

34 Hearing that Jesus had silenced the 
Sadducees, the Pharisees got 

together. 35 One of them, an expert in 
the law, tested him with this 

question: 36 “Teacher, which is the 
greatest commandment in the Law?” 

37 Jesus replied: “‘Love the Lord your 
God with all your heart and with all 
your soul and with all your mind. 

38 This is the first and greatest 
commandment. 39 And the second is 

like it: ‘Love your neighbor as 
yourself. 40 All the Law and the 

Prophets hang on these two 
commandments.” 

 

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS AND ACTIVITIES   

· Our thoughts and prayers are with the family of David Keith Farmer upon his death on 
June 26, 2025.  He was the son of Robert Farmer, and the brother of Bobby Joe Farmer 
and Ann Lee. 

· Mission Friends, G.A.s, and R.A.s will meet on Wednesday, July 2nd, from 6:30-7:30 
p.m.  There will also be Wednesday night prayer meeting in the sanctuary with Bro. Rusty 
Ellison at 6:30 p.m.   

· The Deacons Meeting is Wednesday, July 2nd, at 6:30 p.m. 

· The Nominating Committee for 2025-2026 (Larry Bright, Grant McQueary, Lea Ann 
Moore, Margaret Pyles, and Kim Skaggs) is beginning the process of filling positions for 
the upcoming church year. If you are approached and asked to serve, please give the 
request prayerful consideration. We appreciate everyone that is willing and able to serve 
in any capacity.  

· Thank you to everyone that participated in VBS this past week: children, parents/
guardians, leaders, security, and other volunteers. We couldn’t have a successful VBS 
without each of you. Please continue to pray that seeds sown this week will lead to 
decisions in the coming weeks. The Bible School Offering collected (Sun-Fri from kids) 
was $903.84. On “Parent’s Night”, 
we collected $346, for a total offering 
of $1,249.84 for the week. The 
offering will be given to Sunrise 
Children’s Services. The average 
attendance was 61 kids and 58 adults. 

 

                               

                                                                                        

                                                                                                          

 

                                                                                        

If you are a guest today, 
please fill out one of the 
“Connect Cards” and place it 
in one of the offering plates. 
As a regular attender you can 
use the card to update your 
contact information or you can 

add a prayer request that you would like to share with 
us.  

 

Offering Report (June 22, 2025): 

General Fund: $3,866.53; Children’s Ministry Fund: $110; 
Embrace Tomorrow Facility Renovation Fund: $150; Music 
Ministry Fund: $25; Youth Fund: $10; Safety & Security Fund: 
$125 

Total Offering: $4,286.53 


